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I strongly oppose the suggestion that in person voting is preferable to the mail in 

ballot method that Oregon has been able to successfully complete for years. We 

have a significant rural community. We have seniors, people who don’t drive, and 

variable work schedules which would cause the  voter turnout to be reduced and 

inaccessible . I hope this consideration is all bluster and not serious but in the chance 

that it is, I hope you will consider supporting the whole community and continue to 

have mail in voting available to all residents inOregon. 


